
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Roger Bruce Feinman, Esq 

142-10 Hoover Avenue 

Briarwood, New York 11435 

 

Dear Mr. Feinman: 

 

Thank you for your letter of December 1, 1995, to Mr. John Tunheim, Chair of the Assassination 

Records Review Board.  Mr. Tunheim asked me to respond to you. 

 

The members of the Review Board and staff appreciate the detailed letter which you have provided.  

It will be carefully reviewed as the Board seeks to fulfill its mandate to ensure that as complete a 

record of the assassination as possible is compiled at the National Archives. 

 

Again, thank you for taking the time to write to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


